
 

 

 

August 25, 2015 

 

Dear Members of the Central Catholic Community, 

After seven outstanding seasons as the head coach of the Central Catholic Varsity Baseball Team,  

Mr. Frank Lacava has announced he will not return to coach the team this season.  Coach Lacava has 

made this difficult decision after much thought and prayer and has decided that at this time his family 

commitments and priorities require this change. 

On behalf of the entire Central Catholic community, I wish to extend our gratitude to Frank for his 

service to the mission of Central Catholic.  There is no doubt about the success that Coach Lacava has 

brought to the baseball program.  The team made the playoffs for six straight years.  They were section 

champs for 5 years and, of course, this year under Frank’s leadership the team won their first WPIAL 

championship.  But more than the successes on the field, Frank has come to understand and embrace 

the special Lasallian charism of touching the hearts of young people and inspiring them to lead lives of 

faith and service.  Personally, I have enjoyed working with Frank over the years and have come to deeply 

respect him as a man of deep faith and great enthusiasm for working with young people.  We have been 

fortunate to have him as part of our community these many years.  

This year marks the 60th anniversary of the establishment of Central Catholic’s baseball program and in 

that long and storied history, Frank Lacava will stand out as one of the best leaders the team has ever 

had. 

In the very near future, a search will begin for a new head coach to continue in the great tradition of 

Central Catholic Baseball. 

Very sincerely, 

 
 
Brother Robert Schaefer, FSC 
Principal 


